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PRESS RELEASE
For immediate release                                                                                                                    21st July 2016


Sharing the Norwegian Ties that Bind

Memories were stirred and old skills dusted off last week in Dumfries when The Stove held a Nordic Skill Workshop in the town centre.  Members of the public joined in to explore age-old techniques and craftsmanship, including rope making, leatherwork, whistle making and boat building with the Galgael Trust and Galloway Longfhada Viking group and traditional knitting led by Vanishing Scotland. The event was part of ‘Our Norwegian Story’, a yearlong community heritage project to research and creatively showcase Dumfries’ long-term relationship with Norway.  
Lead Artist from The Stove, Katharine Wheeler commented ‘We were overwhelmed by the public response to the Norwegian Skillshare. There is something so powerful about getting hand-on experience with real materials and tools, sharing that activity really get people talking and we uncovered more amazing stories and connections about our Norwegian connections.
The town shares many Norwegian connections dating back to WWII and beyond, and the project aims to give these connections a new relevance and life for people today by looking at the past, present and future of Dumfries and its Norwegian stories

The diversity of activity reflects the cross-generational interest and has already begun the forging of friendships and strengthening relationships locally and across the water to Norway. ‘Our Norwegian Story’ aims to add another layer of richness and cultural identity to the town centre, as well as forging new links with other cultures for local people to use. 

The Stove Network will be hosting the next Norwegian Story event over the 12th and 13th of August 2016, celebrating the historical football matches of 1941 and long-standing friendship between local club Greystone rovers and their Norwegian counterparts. The event will include ball games and techniques in the square, with an exhibition inside The Stove. 
If you would like any further information on this project or have Norwegian connections of your own to add to the Stove’s exploration of this story, please get in touch with Katharine at katharine@thestove.org. Further information on The Stove can be found at www.thestove.org.

End

Notes
The Stove Network is an artist-led organisation based in Dumfries and creating new activity and opportunities in the town centre based around The Stove, 100 High Street.
‘Our Norwegian Story’ forms part of The Stove’s creative mission to actively involve citizens of Dumfries in making a new grassroots future for the town centre


Contact:               Katharine                                      katharine@thestove.org 
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